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Mail-in voting is an excellent, efficient method of allowing Oregonians a safe and 

secure way to vote.  With mail-in voting, more Oregonians have been able to 

participate in our elections, giving Oregon one of the highest percentages of citizens 

voting in state and federal elections.  DO NOT vote for SB210, as I and my neighbors 

and friends do not want to return to long lines at polling places on a work day, making 

it more difficult for us to vote.  It has made us better, more thoughtful voters to take 

time with the voter's pamphlet to carefully decide how to vote.  SB210 seems bent on 

casting doubt on our electoral system and would only make it much harder for our 

Oregon citizens to vote.  Vote NO on SB210 and help to preserve our Oregon system 

of voting, one that Oregonians can be very proud of!! 

 


